
Daniels Drain Project 

Upcoming Construction Notice 

October 11, 2023 

 

Dear Okemos/Meridian Township Resident: 

 

 There is upcoming planned construction work to complete the paving work on Northview 

Drive, remediate weak soils, and restore all disturbed areas along Northview Drive. The work is 

planned to begin on October 16, 2023, and is expected to take 2-3 weeks. Please note that the 

exact dates are subject to change as inclement weather shifts the contractor’s schedule. During 

the week of October 16, Northview Drive will remain open to local traffic, however, if you are able 

to avoid the area please do so. During the week of October 23, Northview Drive will be closed to 

traffic to remove the poor soils underneath the road before final paving. During this time, traffic 

will need to enter the Forest Hills subdivision from Dobie Rd to Forest Hills Drive. Traffic control 

signs will be posted to deter drivers; however, a detour will not be installed as these are local roads. 

Please check the Meridian Township website for updates. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this restoration work, please contact Kyle 

Smith, Project Engineer, GEI Consultants of Michigan, PC (734-904-9356). Thank you for your time 

and attention to this matter.  It is a pleasure and an honor to serve you and the other citizens of 

Ingham County. 
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